WINTER CTEIS: WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW!

MILOGIN FOR CTEIS:

MILogin is here! We are happy to announce the launch of MILogin for CTEIS!

What is MILogin for CTEIS? MILogin is the State of Michigan's single sign on software that will allow users access to CTEIS. You will need to request access to CTEIS, available February 22, 2022. Users will not be able to access CTEIS with MEIS after MILogin launch.

For a detailed guide to how to sign up for MILogin, visit our CTEIS Knowledge Base at: MILogin for CTEIS Guide

STAFF PIC CHECKER UPDATES:

We will be updating the PIC checking process to be more rigorous to keep in line with CEPI's increased staff scrutiny. This is to ensure our staff listings are current and up to date.

WORK BASED LEARNING:

Work Based Learning will be covered in the upcoming Spring Enrollment webinars. WBL guide is available on the CTEIS Knowledge Base. Additional training videos will become available later this month. This data is due to your CEPD adminisrator along with your spring enrollment data on June 16, 2022.

FINAL CTE STUDENT ENROLLMENT DATE IS MAY 13, 2022

ALL Students must be enrolled in at least one CTEIS course-section with correct UICs, and MSDS fields must be up-to date (via SRM or regular collection) to be counted for Section 61a1 funds.

ENROLLMENT AND COMPLETION COLLECTION:

Spring Enrollment Training begins in March with Optimizing Spring Enrollment courses. This presentation explores submission of Spring enrollment data using advanced features such as importing and building reports. Register for a Spring 2022 webinar at: Spring Training Registration

Tips for Spring Enrollment

- Register for training (<u>See Spring Enrollment Training Dates</u>).
- Review Spring Enrollment training videos.
- Remember the CTEIS Help Desk phone number (517)-333-9363 ext. 128

CREDENTIALS

Before submitting final enrollment data for review, you will need to indicate any certifications or other credentials your students attain during the current school year. Final reporting Due to OCTE: Aug 31, 2022. See our: Manage Credentials Guide for more information.

A HUGE THANKS...

Thank you for your participation in our Follow-Up Best Practices questionare. We had a great response and your responses were very much appreciated.



PTD Technology 3001 Coolidge Road, Suite 403 East Lansing, MI 48823

Phone: (517) 333-9363 Fax: (517) 332-3024 E-Mail: CTEIS.Help@PTDtechnology.com